
Excerpt from email received from Air Tahiti, Wednesday morning. 
 
 
”We know you are about to start calling passengers, and we are sorry for this, 
but we need to make an adjustment to the quotes we sent you yesterday. 
 
In our haste to get the quotes ready yesterday, we forgot to include the cost of 
ferrying the plane from PPT to CDG. 
 
The original itinerary had us operate the world tour from the UK to the UK.  
 
We had planed on ferrying our plane from LGW to CDG, then bringing our 
plane back from CDG on the 13th of November by operating a regular CDG-
LAX-PPT flight. 
 
However, under the new itinerary, our plane is now in PPT from 01 November 
on, and we need to position it to CDG to carry those passengers on 13 
November.     
 
The additional cost for this ferry flight is 136 000 Euros, which needs to be 
added to the amounts of all the options sent yesterday.  
 
We have tried looking at other solutions in order to lower the cost to a 
maximum, but we have no other choice than operating this ferry flight. We 
apologize for this, but we wanted you to let you know before you start calling 
the passengers this morning” 


